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In This Issue 
•     September 2020 Collection Events 

• Free Passenger Tire Collection 

•    Single-Use Plastic 

 

 

Collection Event Information 
HHW 
What is Household Hazardous Waste (HHW)? 
 

E-Waste 
What is Electronic Waste (e-waste)? 
 

Contact Us 

Tehama County Solid Waste Management Agency: 
tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us 
530.528.1103 
 
Unsubscribe 
Select to opt out of receiving Tehama County’s 4Rs 
News monthly e-newsletter.  
 
 
 
 
  

Free Collection Events: September 
 

When What Who Where 

Everyday! E-Waste 
Collection 
Now accepted 
every day  
 
No quantity limit 

Tehama County 
Residents and 
Businesses 

Tehama County/ 
Red Bluff Landfill 
19995 Plymire Road 
Red Bluff, CA   

Saturday, 
September 
12th & 26th  
 
8AM-12PM 
 

Household 
Hazardous 
Waste Collection 
 
Maximum of 15 
gallons or 50 
pounds per load 

Tehama County 
Residents 
  
Businesses: Small 
fee(s) apply Call 528-
1103 for more 
information 

Tehama County/ 
Red Bluff Landfill 
19995 Plymire Road 
Red Bluff, CA  
 

Saturday, 
September 
19th      
 
8AM-12PM       

Household 
Hazardous 
Waste Collection 
 
Maximum of 15 
gallons or 50 
pounds per load 

Tehama County 
Residents 
  
Businesses: Small 
fee(s) apply Call 528-
1103 for more 
information 

Corning Disposal (HHW 
Facility) 
3281 Highway 99W  
Corning, CA  

Saturday, 
September 
26th       
 
8AM-12PM 

The Last 
Saturday of the 
Month E-Waste 

Collection 
events have 

been 
temporarily 

suspended until 
further notice. 

 

Tehama County 
Residents and 
Businesses 

Tehama County Dept. of 
Social Services 
310 S. Main Street 
Red Bluff 
 
Corning Park & Ride 
Corner of Third Street & 
Solano Street 

Saturday, 
September 
26th      
 
8AM-12PM 

Passenger Tire 
Collection 
Up to 9 
passenger tires 
(off the rim) per 
residence   

Tehama County 
Residents 

Call 528-1103 for locations 
and more information 

 

See Upcoming Events for this Fall’s collection events. 
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Did you know? 

 
Not all plastics can be recycled. These types of plastic are called “single-
use” plastics and can be found in everything from food packaging to 
medical devices. When single-use plastics end up in the recycling stream 
they become contaminants that could lead to a whole bale of recycled 
plastic being rejected from the recycling manufacturing facility. Single-use 
plastics are also lightweight and, when carelessly discarded, they tend to 
wind up in our waterways and on our beaches, endangering wildlife and 
blemishing these beautiful spaces. While some single-use plastics are 
impossible to avoid, like medical IV bags, here are a few tips for reducing 
your use of these plastics and managing the ones that cannot be reduced. 
 

• Use reusable containers instead of sandwich bags. They keep your 
sandwich from being squished and will pay for themselves after a 
few uses.  

• Purchase goods in bulk, using your reusable containers (if possible) 
to avoid most of the single-use plastics that nuts, grains and other 
foods are often packaged in. 

• Ask your local restaurant if you can use your own reusable 
containers for takeout instead of the Styrofoam food containers 
most restaurants use. 

• Bring your own reusable mesh bags for produce when shopping at 
grocery stores and farmers’ markets to avoid using the thin plastic 
bags. 

• If a single-use plastic item cannot be avoided ensure that it is placed 
in the trash. Bagging your trash before it gets picked up helps to 
keep these lightweight plastics from escaping your trash cart when 
the garbage truck picks it up.  

• Also, if you are self-hauling waste to the Tehama County/Red Bluff 
Landfill, make sure you tarp your load to keep our roadways clean. 

 
When purchasing products in plastic packaging always try to find packaging 
that can be recycled, or even better, reused. By practicing the tips above 
we can reduce our use of plastics that cannot be recycled, thereby 
improving the habitat for wildlife and keeping our beautiful spaces in 
Tehama County clean.  
  
 

Questions? 
Please call the Tehama County Solid Waste Management Agency at 

528-1103, visit www.tehamacountylandfill.com 
or email us at tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us. 

 
 

As always, please do not forget to recycle! 
It’s good for the County and good for the wallet. 


